
HR  Schmidt  meets  German
Minister for Europe Roth

High Representative Christian Schmidt welcomed German State
Minister for Europe Michael Roth in Sarajevo. Minister Roth
expressed assurances to High Representative Schmidt that the
Western  Balkans  and  Bosnia  and  Herzegovina  will  remain  a
priority  for  the  new  government  in  Germany.  High
Representative  Schmidt  expressed  his  appreciation  for  this
statement and expressed hope that Germany will continue the
Berlin Process.
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